From: I (it
Sent: 10 May 2018 21:10

To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254

| object to the above application.

This development is unacceptable and creates significant harm. Even if Planning
Permission were granted for the development there would be no need to move the
road as the proposed buildings could be served from the existing road.

Therefore it is not necessary for the existing road to be stopped up or realigned.
Further | ask that the stopping up order be considered by the Secretary of State at
the same time as the Planning application.

Carole Abbott,

B Resident
_





